Discussion at the Research Promotion Committee meetings centered on the need to achieve national recognition for UT researchers and for UT.

There were many ideas on how this goal might be accomplished.

- more National Academy members

- more service on National Academy committees

- promoting more of our own people for positions in Washington (NSF, DOE, Congressional fellows, NIH, NEH, NEA, etc). Here, it's important to allow them to come back to the Univesrity so that we can reap the benefits of their contributions.

- nominate more UT researchers for awards. These can be societal awards, Fulbright awards, NAS awards, anything for which someone is qualified.

- encourage publication of scholarly work in quality, high-impact-factor journals.

- particularly encourage Nature, Science, and PRL submission. Reward system at Departmental level for successful Nature/Science paper?

- more service on important review committees (NSF-MSERC, the like)

- more invited talks at National Meetings

To this end, Jan will talk to Harry McDonald and Jack Dongara about their recommendations for accomplishing these goals vis a vis National Academy. Jan will also invite Stephanie Piper to our next meeting. Stephanie is the national media person at the University, and she may be able to help us with this job.

